








Aurizon takes it responsibilities seriously and ensures all employees have access to potable water 

and portable potable water containers. We have drinking fountains, fridges on locomotives (ice 

and esky provided when non-operational), and fridges in Depots. 

 

All RTC are to ensure they take an adequate supply of potable water with them for their shift and 

if they require replacement portable potable water containers to please request this from the 

leader on duty. 

 

 

Approved by:  Rebecca Hustwick - Regional Operations Manager  

 




